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Dominion Headquarters 
Last Post Fund

Dec. 21 st 1925

Arthur Wakelyn Esqr 
Hon. Secy-Treasurer
Alba. Prov. Hqrs - L.P.F. 
Calgary, Alba.

Dear Mr Wakelyn,
vour favour of 2-12-25 crossed my Day Lettergram,and ar­

rived just in time to report at our recent Council Meeting.
I note your explanation re delay,and shall appreciate your 

expressed intention to let me have the future returns on due dates.
The application for Sub-Charter received from Edmonton - as 

a District Branch - was Granted at the Council meeting of the Ilth inst, 
and is being forwarded to you under separate registered cover,together with 
a new Sub-Charter for your Provincial Branch - made necessary by a change 
of wording which automatically cancels the one at present in existance,and 
which latter I would thank you to kindly return to re.

Adverting to a communication under date of I-II-24 from Mr 
E.W. Beatty with attached -opy of the Minutes of the Alberta Provincial 
Headquarters Branch meeting of 20-10-24,and particularly in reference to 
Minute 5 of that meeting dealing with the division of the provincial terri­
tory for administration of our work,and the annual grant sent to you by 
Dominion Headquarters: I beg to submit as follows:- your Provincial Head­
quarters Branch is empowered to subdivide the provincial area and allotment 
of the grant under your jurisdiction's you deem in the best interests of 
the provincial work and in accordance with General By-Laws 20 to 53 of the 
Corporation,though it would appear from your returns made in the first year 
of your equal division of the grant apportioned your province that thereL


